

Town of Winchester

Richard C. Howard, Town Manager Board of Selectmen 71 Mt. Vernon Street Winchester, MA 01890 Phone: 781-721-7133 Fax: 781-756-0505 townmanager@winchester.us

CONY

October 22, 2015

Representative Christopher Walsh 5th Middlesex District Massachusetts House of Representatives Room 472 – State House Boston, MA 02133

Dear Representative Walsh:

In response to a recent inquiry from your office, please be informed that the Winchester Board of Selectmen, on March 30, 2015 in Public Session, voted four members in favor and one member opposed to endorse the expansion of the State. Housing Court.

On March 11, 2015, the Winchester Board of Health, after review of the legislative materials provided, also voted unanimously to support the expansion.

Should you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Very truly yours,

Richard C. Howard;

Town Manager

/pcm